RECEIVED

AUG 12 2024
From: Elizabeth Burdick
To: Stone, Lisette; eric.mephee@ct.qoy LAND U S E D E PA RT M E NT
Cc: Harry Heller; Peter Gardner; Steve Studer; Peter Gelderman
Subject: RE: LUD Staff Report - 24-2RESUB 96,98, 100 Stoddards Wharf Rd Avery Brook Subdivision
Date: Monday, August 12, 2024 3:53:00 PM
Attachments: Imagelli.png

Good afternoon, Lisette, The public hearing was continued to 8/22/24. If | do not receive
comments from you by the close of the hearing, which may likely be that evening, | will
have to assume that DPH has no comments regarding the application. Please give me a
call with guestions or comments. Thank you.

Regards,
Liz Burdick

Direcior of Land Use & Planning

Town of Ledyard

741 Colcnel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339
Telephone: {840) 464-3215 ~ Email: pla

TOWN HALL HOURS; MON-THURS, 7:30AM — 4:45PM

From: Stone, Lisetie <lisette.Stone@ct.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 1:12 PM

To: tlizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardet.org>

Subject: RE: LUD Staff Report - 24-2RESUB 96,98,1C0 Stoddards Wharf Rd Avery Brook Subdivision

Good Afternoon, Liz,

t apologize for the delay in my response. | was waiting to hear if my report would be approved
for submission to Ledyard ahead of the hearing, however as you are aware It was not.

I was told that the approval for the report will not be any time soon given to current
organizational conditions.

Feel free to reach out if you have any clarifying questions or concerns.

Thank you,

LISETTE STONE

Environmental Analyst 2

Drinking Water Section - Source Assessment and Protection Unit
Connecticut Public Health

860-509-7802 office

860-994-6177 cell

Lisette. Stone@ct.gov

From: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledvardct.org>
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 6:42 PM



